
Pulpit Announcements 
Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 27, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to A.R. Rucker 
Middle School to assist with students who have pressing needs for food, 
clothes, and/or school supplies.  http://rms.lancastercsd.com 
 

• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of Sandy and John Simmons’ 
55th Wedding Anniversary. Happy Anniversary!  

 
• Our Wednesday Bible Study continues this coming week. We’ll discuss 

Cain and Abel in Genesis 4. All are invited to tune in via Grace Lily. 
 

• This coming Saturday, October 3, is the beginning of our October 
Healing Masses. As a help to receive God’s grace and strength, every 
Saturday of October we will have a Healing Mass at 11:00 AM with the 
Anointing of the Sick. All in need of the sacrament are welcome! 
Additional safety and sanitary precautions will be in place.  
 

• This coming Sunday, October 4, at 1:00 PM, we’ll have our annual 
Blessing of Pets under the pavilion. All pets – big and small - are 
welcome! Additional spacing will be observed.  
 

• With the Act of Spiritual Communion now provided on the screen of 
our livestreaming, we will suspend praying it publicly in-person during 
our parish Masses.  
 

 

http://rms.lancastercsd.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChsKqxQV4-9BVgHa0O4KLTA
https://gracewepray.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/An-Act-of-Spiritual-Communion-UPDATED.pdf

